Manitoba (,B“

July 22, 2005

RE: WHITEMOUTH FALLS PROVINCIAL PARK — PROPOSED BOUNDARY CHANGES

From August 3-5, 2005, Parks and Natural Areas Branch will be holding public drop-in sessions in
Winnipeg, Seven Sisters Falls, and in Lac du Bonnet. The intent of these sessions is to provide an
opportunity for public review and comment on the proposed boundary changes and changing role of
the park, and a possible new Land Use Category and Classification for Whitemouth Falls Provincial
Park, in accordance with Section 9 of The Provincial Parks Act.

You are invited to attend to review the information and provide comments on the proposed changes.
The drop-in sessions will be held:

Wednesday, August 3, 2005
Winnipeg, Manitoba, at 200 Saulteaux Crescent from 12:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in Boardroom
A at the Manitoba Conservation office.

Thursday, August 4, 2005
Seven Sisters Falls Hydro town site, Manitoba, at the Seven Sisters Community Centre
located at 89 Elizabeth Crescent, from 12:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Friday, August 5, 2005
Lac du Bonnet, Manitoba, in the Manitoba Conservation office boardroom located at PR 502
& Park Avenue from 12:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Your review and comment on the proposed changes is welcomed. Comments are requested by
August 26, 2005. Please do not hesitate to forward additional information along with your point of
view respecting the future of the area. If you cannot attend one of these sessions, please either
forward your comments by mail or email to the address on the back of the brochure. If you would
like to further discuss any aspect of the park or this process, you can contact our office directly (Rick
Wilson, 945-4365; Des Kappel, 945-4856), or call toll-free 1-800-282-8069 extension 4365.

The attached information is also available on the Parks website:
http://www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/parks/public_consult/index.html

With the help of the feedback from these meetings and this mailout, Parks and Natural Areas will
develop recommendations to government regarding boundaries, park purpose statements and Land
Use Categories this fall.

Thank you for your interest in Manitoba’s provincial park system. We hope to hear from you soon.
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